
Weekly Newsletter  
Kingsbarns Primary School 

Week Beginning  
1st January 
 
 

Thursday 

First day of Term 3. 
School  
returns at 9am. 
 

 
We wish all our  

families a very happy 
festive break and look 
forward to seeing you 
all in the New Year. 

 

 

 

Please see a link below to a  
website detailing support with  

the cost of living 

Cost of Living Support (fife.scot)  


